Dear Parents,

We would like to inform you that classes will begin on October 2nd (Friday) and October 3rd (Saturday) this year.

We understand that many of you feel anxious about going back to school, however, we strongly believe that by working together and following the latest safety guidelines, we can keep each other safe and healthy. 

Key safety measures for our return to school plan are:
• health monitoring
• handwashing
• sanitizing
• wearing masks
• physical distancing where possible

There is a School Resumption Handbook developed by our school district which we are going to be following, please read it thoroughly:
https://www.cssd.ab.ca/News/COVID-19/Documents/SchoolResumptionHandbook_Scenario1.pdf

More information will come in the following weeks.

Thank you,
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Bozena Blachut 
Maria Rozkowska
